
                               
                              Harvest International, Inc.  
                              Physically & Spiritually Touching Lives 

 
Harvest International, Inc.  •  PO Box 6690  •  Ocala, FL  34478  •  352-622-1818  •  roddebbie@harvestinternational.org  •  www.HarvestInternational.org   

 
 

March 8, 2025 
 
 
Dear Harvest Supporters, 
 
On February 20th, we had the privilege of hosting our annual Have 
A Heart For Harvest Fundraiser Banquet. This year, our theme was 
“Hearts For Ministry,” highlighting the profound impact that mis-
sionaries have on those in need. 

It was a special blessing to have our daughter, Katie Baker, as one 
of our guest speakers. Katie was raised in Haiti from the time she 
was six months old until our departure in 2022. Now 22, she shared 
heartfelt experiences from her time on the mission field and chal-
lenged each of us to be missionaries for Christ wherever we are. 

We were also grateful to hear from Scot, Selena, and Ollison Brown about their ministry in Budapest, 
Hungary. They have a unique outreach to university students, inviting them into their home to share 
meals, fellowship, and, most importantly, the Gospel. Their testimony and presence added to the 
richness of the evening. 

Our missionaries Daniel & Betty Edwin in Bangalore, India, recently reached out regarding a vital new 
project for Cervical Cancer Prevention. Cervical cancer is one of the most common cancers among 
Indian women, yet many cases go undiagnosed due to a lack of early detection. Their mission is to 
educate communities, organize mass screenings, and connect potential cases with local hospitals 
for treatment. To learn more about this initiative and how you can help, please visit our website. 

Haiti remains deeply close to our hearts, and we are grieved by the ongoing hardships, suffering, 
and hunger affecting millions—including the 2,000 children who attended our Sunday school. We 
ask that you join us in prayer for the people of Haiti, especially the children, as they endure these 
difficult times. 

As we move forward, we greatly appreciate your prayers for God’s blessing and guidance over 
Harvest. Thank you for standing with us in faith and prayer! 

God bless you, 
Rod & Debbie Wray 
Rod & Debbie Wray 
Executive Directors 
Harvest International, Inc 
  

Katie Baker sharing her experiences 


